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BE EXCELLENT

PBIS Kindergarten Circus

We hosted the 54th Annual Kindergarten Circus at the end of May. The young 
performers did an amazing job with all of their acts and we were able to bring back 
our balloon and popcorn vendors which is always a crowd favorite. 

Bike Rodeo

At the end of the May, we hosted our 3rd Annual Bike Rodeo. With the help of our 
Frederic Police Department, representat ives from the Friends of the Gandy Dancer 
group, and the generous  monetary donat ions  from WINGS, we were able to 
educate our students on how to be safe on their bikes this summer.  Students 
learned about the rules of the road,  and safe bike trails. Thanks to WINGS, everyone 
who signed up for a helmet, was fit ted with a proper helmet for free. 

Track and Field Day

Due to weather, we had to postpone our track and field events unt il the last week of 
school. Luckily, the day we changed it  to was a beautiful day for our young athletes. 
We had many personal records broken that day and even had some school records 
broken in some of the field events.  This year, we had a master of ceremonies table 
which was able to help things run more smoothly with the t imed events and hand 
out ribbons and cert ificates. 

End of the Year Celebrat ions

On our last day, we were able to honor our 5th grade students with a graduation 
ceremony. With collaborat ion from families, we were able to put together a slide 
show featuring  with pictures of each student as a young child and a 5th grader. We 
also compiled pictures of the students throughout the years at the elementary 
school.  In conjunct ion with graduation, we also held our awards ceremony.  Many 
students were honored for growth in Math and for overall minutes read during the 
school year in addit ional to our student of the week recipients and our perfect 
attendance awards.  

Summer Saunters 

Our young explorers hiked for 5 straight days on the Ice Age Trail. The Saunters had 
perfect weather each day but did need to add in a lit t le bit  of bug spray protect ion 
on certain segments.  All together they hiked over 13 miles during the week. On the 
last day, members from the Ice Age Trail Alliance had a luncheon for all the students 
and the students presented skits to families and friends on what it  means to be a 
Saunter, gett ing to capture some fun moments from that weeks events. 
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